
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sakata City’s International  

Friendship & Exchange Center 

Multilingual Newsletter        2013.3  

 

Vietnamese Cooking Class   2013.2.16 

The Vietnamese cooking class was held and 20 people participated.  

Mr. Bui Tuan Son who is from Vietnam taught us how to cook “pho”(Vietnamese soup noodle), 

“Vietnamese salad roll” and “deserts”.  

Although it was a snowy and freezing day, hot pho warmed our bodies. 

  Let’s cook Brazilian treats!  2012.12.8 

20 people cooked Brazilian treats under the guidance of Mr. Nelson and Mr. Fernando who 

both are from Brazil. 

We cooked “Pao de Queijo”(cheese bread) and “Pastel”(Brazilian pie) and ate them with 

Brazilian coffee. 
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The last Japanese lesson of this period was held on 3rd of March. 

Three students were honored with the award of perfect attendance. 

The new class is going to start soon. 

Why don’t you study Japanese with us? 

World Cooking Fair 2013    2013.1.26 

The World Cooking Fair was held at Koryuhiroba. This first-time event was a great success 

with many visitors despite the bad weather.  Thank you for joining us. 

Japanese learning support volunteer  

In addition to Japanese learning support, various events are held to exchange students and 

supporters by Benibana-kai. 

Christmas Party 

 2012.12.15 

Exchange Party 

 2013.2..24 

“Benibana-kai”    

 

☆Information☆ 

NEW  Sunday Japanese Class 

[D a t e] 4/21, 5/12,19,26, 6/9,16,30  10:00～12:00 

[P lace] Koryuhiroba 
[F e e] ¥700 
[Application]  Please contact the following until 4/18. 

 


